
Bowling
Mark your calendars! DuBois Central Catholic is excited to announce a brand-new event!

Coming this summer:

The DuBois Central Catholic Camo Bowling Ball
The Camo Bowling Ball is an informal, adult-only event

Celebrating our supporters, 
Welcoming alumni of our school,

 and Raising funds to further student enrichment. 

The Camo Bowling Ball will take place on Saturday, June 21, 2024 at DuBois Lanes.  Doors
open at 6:30 pm, and bowling begins at 7 pm.  Complimentary wings and pizza will be
provided by Buck’s Pizza. Bring your favorite beverages (pop, beer, wine, etc.) to enjoy.
There will be music, bowling, and prizes. The event will include raffles, drawings & games.
We’ll also be drawing the winning ticket in our 2025 Corvette Raffle! 

How can you help? First and foremost, dress in your best camo and plan to attend! This is a
great opportunity to mingle with fellow DCC families and make new friends. Ticket sales are
limited, so contact us today to reserve your lane!

In addition, we are seeking event Sponsors. If you, your business, or your employer are
interested in being a Sponsor of the Camo Bowling Ball, please contact Sandy Sherry for
further information. Sponsors will receive recognition for their business, as well as other
items as designated on the sponsorship form. 

Your participation helps DuBois Central Catholic in their commitment to offer the finest
Catholic faith-based education possible, and to continue to provide opportunities to
“Empower Their Future” through academics, faith, and leadership! 

If you are interested in getting involved with this year’s event, please contact:
 

Sandy Sherry, Advancement  
Email: ssherry@duboiscatholic.com

Phone: 814.371.3060 x606

Thank you! From the entire DuBois Central Catholic School Community 


